## Calaveras Health and Human Services Agency



Kristin Stranger, Director Dr. Dean Kelaita, Health Officer 509 East St. Charles Street San Andreas, CA 95249

Date:

March 25, 2020

Contact:

Dean Kelaita, M.D., Health Officer

Phone:

(209) 754-6460

## NOTICE OF FORMAL SCHOOL CLOSURE RECOMMENDATION FOR ALL CALAVERAS COUNTY SCHOOLS

Dear Calaveras County Office of Education,

On Wednesday, March 25, 2020, to support widespread community efforts to slow the rate of transmission of novel coronavirus (COVID-19) and the potential impact to the community, Calaveras Public Health, recommends extending the closure of all schools within Calaveras County until Governor Gavin Newson's stay at home order (executive order N-26-20) has been lifted. This school closure maybe extended further and will be reassessed when the stay at home order is lifted.

Sincerely,

Dean Kelaita, MD

Calaveras County Health Officer